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Message from the Vice - Principal

Greetings from Brookfield High!

   It gives me great pleasure to share the first volume of  "BH Bulletin" for the academic 
year 2022-23 with you.

    I hope this newsletter gives you an insight into the educational processes and 
co-curricular activities that our learners experience on a daily basis as they navigate  
various subjects and concepts towards holistic development of their personalities. 

     I would like to congratulate the Newsletter Editorial Team for putting together this 
e-magazine for your benefit.

Thanks and regards,
Ms.Keerthi Sachin
Vice Principal.



Hard times don’t create heroes. It is 
during the hard times when the 
‘hero’ within us is revealed.” 

- 
Bob Riley

The COVID-19 pandemic has resulted in at least one positive thing: 
a much greater appreciation for the importance of schools. As 
parents struggled to work with their children at home due to school 
closures, public recognition of the essential caretaking role schools 
play in society, has skyrocketed. As young students struggle to learn 
from home, parents’ gratitude for teachers, their skills and their 
invaluable role in student well-being, has risen. Amidst all the chaos 
and challenges that the world faced in opening schools, figuring how 
to transition teaching and learning back into the classroom, 
Brookfield High was able to start school immediately on the 
government order of school reopening without any delay. This was 
possible  as our management made sure everything including 
transport was running smoothly. This enabled us to happily welcome 
our dear students to get back to class and whatever they had lost, 
both with learning and play, right from Day 1.



As students resumed physical classes in school after two long years, 
there were struggles from the students’ end, to indulge in their regular 
activities, like writing, playing and even sitting down for classes. 
Hence, specific programs to enhance the fine motor skills and 
concentration of students were conducted every day before the classes 
began, from which we saw huge benefits.



Special Assemblies @BH

As everyone was eager to get back 
into the classrooms and start fresh- 
the ‘new normal’ as we called it, 
Brookfield High also celebrated all 
the events starting from 
Environment Day, Yoga Day, 
Founder’s Day, the Investiture 
Ceremony, the Independence Day 
and the last event for the quarter, 
Teacher’s Day alongside their 
studies, keeping in view the holistic 
development of a child as the key 
focus at all times.



Environment Day

"Earth provides enough to satisfy every man's needs, 
but not every man's greed."

-Mahatma Gandhi



World Environment Day is celebrated every year on the  5th of 
June. Our students were involved in this programme with great 
enthusiasm. The aim behind organizing this programme was to 
bring awareness to people about keeping the environment clean 
and safe from pollution. For this purpose students were 
encouraged to plant more trees to purify the air and make the 
earth green. Students were asked to bring a sapling each and plant 
it around the campus. Various stage performances like songs, skit 
and speeches reiterating the benefits of preservation and 
protection of our natural resources were staged by our students. 
The students along with their teachers planted saplings and 
plants and also participated in many eco-friendly activities. Ban 
on single use plastic items and careful use of  water and electricity 
were the primary areas focused on in speeches and activities. 
Students were enthused by the theme of the year: ‘Only one 
Earth’.



What are your 
plans for 

World 
Environment 

Day?

For more Photos Click Here

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/12gstisq0z6MR0ZPXmGCax2hOLJIFM9Am?usp=sharing


 International Yoga Day

International Yoga Day was celebrated on 21st June in the school ground with 
students performing various asanas and showing the importance of how Yoga is 
an invaluable gift of India’s ancient tradition that embodies the unity of mind and 
body, thought and action and harmony between man and nature.

For more Photos Click Here

"Yoga is the perfect opportunity to be 
curious about who you are."                                                           

                                      — Jason Crandell

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1-0MpAcLeAg_bhlbyCAvG8gxV3_vj6oH0?usp=sharing


Founders’ Day was celebrated on the 21st July, with our Grade 7 students hosting 
the stage events for the day.  Various activities were conducted during that week to 
understand how our students feel about their leaders and school. 

Students of Grade 4 had to write a passage on ‘Why I like coming to school’ while the 
students of  Grades 1,2 & 3  had a drawing competition in their classes, the  topic 
being ‘My favourite place in school’.

Students of grades 5 and 6 wrote an essay on ‘Coming to school after 2 years’ and the 
best essays were read out by the students during the event. Grades 8, 9, & 10 wrote 
poems on ‘My School’. The winning entries  were  read out during the event. The 
winners were awarded certificates and the winning entries were presented to our 
management as a token of love. 

Founders’ Day

For more photos Click here 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1rJUg6O2zz8nz9lG8QVTrqf4RJ9L8ge8a?usp=sharing




For more photos Click here

 

Investiture Ceremony

Best wishes to the council leadership team for a successful 
completion of their tasks and responsibilities, this year!

“Great leaders develop other great 
leaders”

The Student Council for the academic year 
2022-’23 were elected and a formal investiture 
ceremony was conducted during the first week 
of July to invest them with their responsibilities 
and badges.

The core council leaders are :

School Captain Boy: K.Pavan 
School Captain Girl: Adhya Mallya 
School Vice- captain Boy : Neil Verma 
School Vice-captain Girl : Rakshita M.S 
Sports Captain Boy : Kunal Baleja 
Sports captain Girl : Ponanikhaa K.S 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1oko1twguiXpTvfOwjv5AOnWBqy6GBG0T?usp=sharing


Reminding all that freedom never came easily, our young students 
performed various heart touching events on Independence Day which was 
celebrated on 15th August in the school premises. Flag hoisting by our 
Chairman Sir, March Past, Patriotic song competition, fancy dress and 
speeches given by our primary students were not only a sight but also a 
moment to be proud of. 

Justice, liberty, Unity, Equity, and Fraternity…
May we weave a better future and embellish it with high hopes, growth, and 
positivity - this was the message from our dear students for  all of us on that 
day. The occasion was graced by our Vice Principal, Ms.Keerthi Sachin, the 
Headmistresses Ms.Aruna Jose and Ms.Beulah Nathaniel.

The students also decorated their classrooms  with tricolour Οags, balloons 
and streamers. There was a feeling of pride and patriotism in everyone’s 
heart. The school organised an event to express our patriotism through the  
Inter-House Patriotic Competition.

Independence Day

For more photos Click here

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17WH3tCTM9ecn73YgBOlEPZ5G-gM12ugP?usp=sharing




Winners and Runners of the 
Patriotic Song Competition



Teachers’ Day

Like every year, this year also our school celebrated Teachers’ Day on September 5 with fervour and zeal. The event was 
organised to acknowledge the dedication and hard work of teachers. On September 5th the teachers were taken for a day’s 
outing at Mango Mist Resort where various team-building activities, fun and food were planned to pamper and treat them. 
Later on Wednesday, the 7th, the students hosted a program for the teachers to express their gratitude, regard, and respect. 
They presented various cultural activities like speeches, poems, dances, and songs to express their feelings. The activities of the 
students were appreciated by all the teachers. The event was concluded with a formal vote of thanks.





Special Assemblies were conducted to celebrate the 
festivals celebrated across our nation.These 
celebrations help our students to get a greater 
insight into the wealth of our culture and heritage.

Festivals At Brookfield High

 Eid

 Dussehra

 Diwali

For more photos Click here

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1cVdM_lsLFMvl2YacrU63OHeERnZ2bJ4x?usp=sharing


 Eid



 Dussehra



 Diwali



Reunions and Proud Moments



Our Pride and Joy!

A happy reunion of the classes of 2021 and 2022, who missed a 
proper farewell from their beloved school due to the pandemic took 
place in the months of May and July. It was a special day for our 
teachers and students.

No one talked about grades. Yes, grades are important, but one’s 
ability to connect with others in meaningful ways, due in part to skills 
acquired and practised at school, is a greater mark of success. 



Batch of  2021



The outgoing batches of Brookfieldites have won many laurels for our institution and  
have brought immense pride and joy wherever they are.

Our best wishes to them in all their future endeavours.
Batch of 2022



Brookfield High follows activity based learning where students are encouraged to learn through games, 
teamwork, doing things hands-on, music and craft. This has always been fruitful and makes learning 
fun. Here are  pictures of some activities that were conducted….

















Every year, our school 
encourages students to give 
wings to their imagination 
through art, craft and painting. 
Students enjoy the process of 
creativity and find joy and 
happiness as they express 
themselves in multiple ways. 





“The Brookfield Choir”  entertains and enriches our senses with their 
melodies.They presented a lovely medley during the 75th Independence 
day celebrations!



Inter-school Events

Our school participated in the inter-school 
sports meet held at Vahe Global Academy and 

won 27 medals among 
17 participating schools with nearly 1000 

participants.

Many congratulations to the sports team led by 
Mr Anand, Mr Chandrashekar, Mrs Soosy and 

Ms Sushila for this fantastic outcome.

   Medal Count

Gold       - 11
Silver     - 10
Bronze     - 2
Championship trophies - 4



Congratulations to our Winners





The Brookfield High Under-13 Football 
team made us proud when they 
participated in the Inter-School Football 
tournament conducted by the Vahe Global 
Academy on 20th of October ‘22 and 
ended their spree being the ‘Runners’ of 
the tournament.

A hearty congratulations and wishing many 
more successes to the team,the coach and the 
Physical Education Staff Members



We look forward to meeting you all with the 
second volume of BH Bulletin for this 
academic year!
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